
 

 

 
 
May 28, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Ryan Howser 
Planning and Community Development Division  
El Paso County 
2880 International Circle, Suite 110 
Colorado Springs, CO 80910 
 
 

RE: MEADOW LAKE INDUSTRIAL (FILE Nos.: I201, CS201, and GA-O191) 

 
Dear Mr. Howser: 
 
I am writing on behalf of my client, Kevin O’Neil with the O’Neil Group, to formally request the 
cancellation of the above referenced applications and the creation of new applications for a rezone to I3 
in place of the previous I2 rezone request, and the reinstatement of the CS and GA-O rezone requests as 
new submittals. 
 
As there are no material changes to the CS and GA-O rezone applications, we request a waiver of the 
submittal fees for processing these two application requests. 
 
Please let me know if there is any additional information you require. 
 
Sincerely, 
N.E.S. Inc. 

 
Andrea Barlow, AICP 
Principal 
 


